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September 27, 2018

Senator Floyd Prozanski, Chair
Representative Jeff Barker, Chair
Joint Judiciary Committee

900 Court Street NE

State Capitol

Salem, OR 97301-4048

Chair Prozanski and Chair Barker,

During my testimony to the Joint Judiciary Committee on September 26th, I miss spoke and was
not clear about the amount of “surplus” of excess of marijuana inventory in the tracking system.

Please do not rely on my “3 months” surplus inventory comment as it relates to overall
cannabis production. That excess supply relates most closely to the inventory currently held
only by retailers. My verbal comments did not make that clear.

Since this is a very important discussion concerning overall supply, I wanted to make sure that
my lack of clarity doesn’t cause undo confusion. I should have been more precise. That said, we
look forward to bringing forward to the legislature our overall supply study which will give us
all a common basis for this discussion in the future.

Respectfully,

L

Steve Marks
Executive Director
Oregon Liquor Control Commission

cc: Judiciary Office Coordinator and Committee Members



